
In Bolsover District we already have 2 popular community fridges  
– one at Shirebrook’s “Hole in the Wall” through the BLAST  

[Building Lives in Shirebrook Town] CIC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Each community fridge is run slightly differently. In Shirebrook the offer of free surplus produce is to BLAST 
members, alongside.  The Hole in The Wall centre, where you will find the fridge, is part of Derbyshire Community 
Council’s Adult Community Education building on Carter Lane.  
To find out more, please get directly in touch with Ian Maddison of BLAST ian.maddison@derbyshire.gov.uk 
 

Sammy, a Volunteer with BLAST (Building 

Lives Around Shirebrook Town), posing in 

front of their community fridge 

The Community Fridge 
      Fridge magnet! 

mailto:ian.maddison@derbyshire.gov.uk


 
The photos below show South Normantons’ community Fridge, based in the Post Mill Centre and run through ladies 

in South Normanton W.I.; 

 

 

 
 
In South Normanton you are asked to write down the weight of the produce you take away so they can keep a track 
of how the service is used – you will see the scales next to the fridge. 
 
You can follow the progress and read about how they go to this point through their face book page; 
 
South Normanton Community Fridge | Facebook 
 
 
 
 
 

Or get in touch with me and I will point you in the right direction! 
Lucy.curtis@bcvs.org.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/people/South-Normanton-Community-Fridge/100083122459460/

